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Malave, Erin

From: corphelp

Sent:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010 1:52 PM

To: '‘Marguerite'

Subject: RE: Annual report officer address changes

We are forwarding your request to the appropriate department for updating.

Shawn
Internet Access

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staif. The Florida Department of State values
your feedback as a customer. Cawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving
the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance
for your participation.

BOS Custemer Satisfaction Survey

From: Marguerite [mailto:silverene@acl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 1:35 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: Re: Annual report officer address changes

Thank you for your prompt response. The information is below.

This is in reference to Emerging Venture Development, Inc. Document# P02000007862.

-
The address for alt of the officers (Marguerite Hampton and Walter Hampton) should all be changed from
1730 NE 18th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305 to 3881 Mission Hills Road, Northbrock, IL 60062

Thank you very much. Marguerite Hampton

-----Qriginal Message-----

From: corphelp <corphelp@dos.state.fl.us>

To: Marguerite <silverene@aol.com>

Sent: Tue, Oct 26, 2010 7:42 am

Subject: RE: Annual report officer address changes

You can reply back to this email with your new address and we will update our records.
When you reply please include your corporate name and document number.

Thank You

Cotty Mokt

fnternet Access

Software Scheduling Specialist

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our stafl. The Florida Department of State values
your feedback as a customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving
tha level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survay." Thank you in advance
for your participation.

D0S Customer Satisfacton Survey
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From: Marguerite [mailto:silverene@acl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 12:39 PM
To: corphelp

Subject: Annual report officer address changes

How do | change the addresses for the officers and directors?
Thank you for your assistance
Company - Emerging Venture Development inc.; Document #P02000007862

Marguerite Hampton
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